
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � NOVEMBER 18, 2002 

NOAH CRESCENT SIDEWALK PETITION 
UNITED CASTLEPOINT SOUTH SUBDIVISION 
PHASE 4, 19T-95053 
65M-3470 

Recommendation 

Councillor Linda D. Jackson recommends: 
 
THAT the proposed sidewalk on Noah Crescent be deleted. 

Purpose 

To delete the proposed sidewalk on Noah Cres. in response to a request and petition submitted 
by the local residents. 

Background 

A petition from area residents was received at Committee of the Whole for the deletion of the 
proposed sidewalk on Noah Crescent.  Council directed staff on September 23, 2002 to 
investigate the feasibility of installing the sidewalk closer to the curb.  Staff has determined the 
sidewalk cannot be moved due to underground utility location. 

Conclusion 

In response to requests received from area residents, the proposed sidewalk on Noah Cres. 
should be deleted. 

Attachments 

1. Petition from area residents (Mayor and Members of Council only) 

Report prepared by: 

Mirella Compagno, Council Administrative Assistant 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Linda D. Jackson 
Councillor, Ward 2 


